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~ 
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DATE: February 17,2003 
TO: Division of the Commission Clerk and Adm 'strative Services 
FROM: Office of the General Counsel (Gervasi) 
RE: Docket No. 020745-SU - Application for certificate to provide wastewater service in 

Charlotte County by Island Environmental Utility, Inc. 

6 
Please file the attached letter from Charles F. Visich, dated February 12, 2003, in the 

docket file for the above-referenced docket. 
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CHARLES F. VISICH 

Placida, Forida 33946 

E-mai I: j lvisic h@aol,com 

P. 0. BOX 3459 - 470 N. Gulf Blvd. 

941 -698-1 237 FAX 941 -698-1 496 

February 12,2003 

Ms. Roseanne Gervasi 
Senior Attorney 
State of Florida 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the General Counsel 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: DOCKET # 020745-SU 
Application for Certificate to Provide Wastewater Service in Charlotte County 
By Island Environmental Utility, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Gervasi: 

Thank you for your letter of February 7, 2003. Let us congratulate you on providing the most 
comprehensive and detailed response to the questions raised in my letter of 12- 16-02. Your 
ability to provide an understandable response in layman's language was most impressive. 

Based on your letter and other discussions we have had with persons directly involved in this 
project, .....WE HAVE DECIDED TO SUPPORT THIS PROJECT. Please note that we plan to 
circulate your letter to other Homeowner's Associations on the island to help them reach their 
own decisions. 

Please be so kind as to send a copy of this letter to other interested parties involved with gaining 
approval to this project. 

Cordially, 

Charles F. Visich 


